

Peace River Quilters' Guild, Inc 2026 Spring Challenge

ECHOES OF MY BIRTH YEAR

The Spring Challenge for 2026 is to create a quilted article which depicts an event that occurred during the year of your birth

SPRING CHALLENGE DETAILS

Get your inspiration from something that happened during your birth year. It can be something historical, a discovery, an invention, etc. Put your thinking caps on and wow us with your imagination.

Your piece can be a quilt, tote, table runner, wearable, etc. If you choose to make a community quilt, it should be at least 36" x 45"

Your piece must include the four numbers of your birth year. The year must be recognizable and visible on your piece.

A sign-up sheet will be available at the 1st & 2nd Friday guild meetings. You also can contact Meriul Easton to sign up or if you have any questions regarding this challenge.

2026 Spring Challenge Chair—Meriul Easton